
FLORIDA 

Interoffice Memorandum 

April 13, 2018 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners l1iJ 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P. E., Director, Public Works Department fff[, 
CONTACT PERSON: Christine N. Lofye, P. E., Manager t._ ~. 

Traffic Engi¥eering Division 
PHONE NUMBER: ( 407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Installation of "Stop" signs on Chateaubriand A venue at Arrabida Lane 

Based upon a citizen request, the Trkffic Engineering Division performed a field 
evaluation regarding a sight distance concern at the intersection of Chateaubriand A venue 
and Arrabida Lane. The current traffic control at the intersection is a "Stop" sign on 
Arrabida Lane approaching Chateaubriand A venue. The Traffic Engineering Division is 
requesting "Stop" signs be installed on the east and west approaches on Chateaubriand 
A venue at Arrabida Lane to aid in the safe movement of vehicular traffic. 

The Traffic Engineering Division has determined that the installation of "Stop" signs will 
increase vehicle and pedestrian safety at this intersection. 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the installation of "Stop" signs on the east and 
west approaches on Chateaubriand A venue at Arrabida Lane. 

Action Requested: Approval of "Stop" signs installation on east and west approaches 
on Chateaubriand Avenue at Arrabida Lane. District 1. 

MVM/CNL/FCY /nad 

' 

Attachments 



Chateaubriand Avenue Consent Agenda 
Location Ma 

.L "Stop" signs 

District 1: Commissioner Betsy Vanderley 


